
Hi there 
I am Iside Dallan owner of Apple Salon on wilson st downtown Guelph. I support 

the bylaw for banning encampments in the downtown area. 
My guests are afraid to frequent the downtown because of the encampments and 

the disruption that this causes the small businesses. We need to act immediately 
and find a solution for this problem. This bylaw is a pivotal move for Guelph and 
therefore should not be ignored. 

I’m in full support. 
Let’s find solutions not create problems. 

Sincere Regards 
Iside Dallan 
Apple Salon 

Sent from my iPhone 
 


